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BVWNA Annual Zoom Meeting

The Bentley Village Waterchase Neighborhood Association held its annual
meeting on Saturday, February 27th via Zoom. Our guest speakers were City
Councilwoman Gyna Bivens and FWPD Eastside Commander Leonard Elgin.
Our Neighborhood Patrol Officer Travis Ward also joined the call. You can read
more about the discussions with our guests, the new at-large Board member
positions, and the rest of the BVWNA annual meeting on our

website https://www.bvwna.org/single-post/bvwna-2021-general-meeting.

Devin Huffines, Huffines Communities, provided an update on how they plan to
proceed with the property development east of the Bentley Village-Waterchase
neighborhood. Click here to read the latest update on the development ZC20-
086: https://www.bvwna.org/single-post/zoning-change-requested-zc-20-086

BVWNA members voted to accept the proposed by-laws. The most significant
change to the by-laws is the inclusion of two (2) at-large members to BVWNA
Board. These additional members will aid in the Board's ability to stay on top of
emerging issues. Let Us Know If You Are Interested in Serving as an At-
Large BVWNA Board member! Click here for BVWNA About Us page where
you will find a link to the new bylaws and see the current 2021 BVWNA Board
Members.

The BVWNA members voted to accept the proposed 2021 budget and the slate
of Board candidates. Congratulations to our new Treasurer Courtney Garner
Lewis! And the Board welcomes our new Yard of the Month Committee Co-
Chairs, Christy Cruthis & Donyce Parish!  Three door-prizes were held during
the meeting and BVWNA members won gift certificates to Lowes, Target and
OD's Smokepit BBQ.

Volunteer for Cowtown Clean-Up
Saturday, March 20th!




It's Fort Worth's 36th Annual
Cowtown Clean-Up and we want you
to join the team to help our
neighborhood look its best! For
details on when and where to show
up, see our website at
https://bvwna.org.

RT'WORTH CITY COUNCIL
VIRTUAL CANDIDATE FORUM

DISTRICTS 4,5 & 8

MONDAY, APRIL 5th at 6:30 p.m.
Via Zoom

Coming_in April

COWTOWN

Great American

CLEANUP

Virtual Candidate Forums
scheduled for East Forth Worth
Two virtual candidate forums have
been scheduled for East Fort Worth
residents and businesses. The

Mayoral Candidate Forum is
scheduled for April 1st and the City
Council Candidate Forum is
scheduled for April 5th. Go to our
website for more information about
these virtual forums and be ready to
Vote on May 1st!
https://www.bvwna.org/single-
post/city-of-fort-worth-elections-may-
1st

We will begin planning for our Annual Neighborhood Garage Sale!
Send us an email if you are interested in volunteering and/or
having a garage sale. Email us at info@bvwna.org

Remember! Clocks Move Foward 1 Hour on March 14th at 2:00 a.m.
And Check Your Smoke Alarm Batteries!

May the road rise up to meet you, and may the



wind be always at your back.
Happy St. Patrick's Day

Recipe for St. Patrick's Day
from Mimi's Kitchen!

EZ 3-Ingredient Oven-Baked
Corned Beef Brisket!

Join BVWNA Today!
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